## The Most Reverend Gregory Kerr-Wilson

Archbishop of Calgary & Metropolitan of the Ecclesiastical Province of Rupert's Land

bishop@calgary.anglican.ca



#180 1209 59 Ave SE Calgary, Alberta T2H 2P6

Tel: 403 243 3673

www.calgary.anglican.ca

To the Members of the Synod of the Anglican Diocese of Calgary

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It has been one year since the Diocesan Synod which requested that the Bishop give permission for Same Sex Blessings in this Diocese.

As you will recall, I sent a pastoral letter to the Diocese regarding what I would consider an appropriate response to Same Sex couples in regard to this topic. (please find that letter attached).

Having had time to think and pray, I find myself affirming the position I took in that letter.

God bless each of you as we move forward together as the Body of Christ.

In Christ,

Gregory Kerr-Wilson

Archbishop of Calgary

Metropolitan of Rupert's Land

+ Gregory Ken-Wilson

